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Item # 13.1 

 

 

Transportation Response to 

Regular Meeting of Council ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

2024 September 17 C2024-0920 

 

Speed Limit Reductions and Requests to Lower Them 
 

Administrative Inquiry 

In 2021, Council approved the reduction of speed limits on residential roadways from 50km/h to 

40km/h, however, some roadways were left out of the original change. 

Since the implementation, how many requests for speed limit changes from 50 to 40 have been: 

1. Requested? 

2. Completed? 

 

Response 

In total, Mobility has received 105 requests to review speed limits since the reduction of the 

unposted speed limit to 40 km/h in 2021. These requests have been made through 311, 

Councillor requests, administrative programs and projects, and safety reviews. To date Mobility 

has completed 86 reviews and the remaining 19 are pending speed study results. 

Of these 86 completed assessments, 67 roadway segments have been approved for reduction 

to 40 km/h while 19 did not meet the criteria set out during the Neighbourhood Speed Limits 

Review for collectors to be reduced from 50 km/h to 40 km/h. The Neighbourhood Speed Limits 

Review criteria is available for review in Attachment 1. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by Doug Morgan, General Manager of Operational Services 


